
January 2018 

 
 

Dear Parents / Carers / Pupils, 
 

On behalf of the Friends of Kirkby on Bain, we hope you had a lovely 

Christmas & New Year and are back in the swing of things.  Here’s to a 

happy, healthy 2018. 

 
We rounded off the end of last term with some festive events. The 

Christmas Lunch at Coningsby Village Hall was great fun as usual 

and we once again say a huge thank you to Joanne and Paul Brewster 

and to all the parents/carers who helped to make this happen. 

 
We also held a successful Christmas Fayre in the hall which raised a 

total of £271.92.  Thank you to everyone who supported this event. 

 
Earlier in December we held our first Movie Night. 

Thank you again to all the children who came to this event and the 

parents who supported it. We raised a total of £162.06 and will be 

planning another in the near future. 

Committee 

Members 

 
Amanda Bowen – Chair 

Amanda00@icloud.com 

 
Karen Grantham – Vice-Chair 

Karen3gran@gmail.com 

 
Heide Wickes – Secretary 

heide.wickes@btinternet.com 

 
Marie Lyon – Treasurer 

mariechadwick@outlook.com 

 

Our main goal this year is to raise funds to put towards the refurbishment of our 

school library. It’s in need of an update and it would be terrific to see the results of 

our fund-raising efforts being put to such an essential school facility. 
 

Upcoming events for 2018 
 

CAKE SALE 

FRI 26TH JAN 

3.30pm school hall 

 
Please bring cakes 

to hall at either 9am 

or at pick up. 

Any help would be 

appreciated. 

 

D.I.S.C.O. 
THURS 1ST FEB 

3.30 - 5pm school hall 

 
£4 per child or 

£10 family of 3 

Tickets sold in advance 

to include bottled drink, 

2x treats, hotdog & 

unlimited squash/water. 

 

EASTER EGG HUNT 
TUES 27th MARCH 

3.30pm school field / 

nature reserve 

£2 per child or 

£5 family of 3 

Lots of fun & Easter egg 

/chocolate prizes for all. 

 

Upcoming Friends Meetings 

Our next meeting is at 9am on Tues 23rd January in the hall. All welcome. If you would like to 

share some ideas for future events and fundraising, we’d love to hear them. You might wish to help 

at a particular event or just come for a coffee to find out what we do.  All help greatly appreciated. 

 
AGM 

Our AGM will be held on Tuesday 13th March at 6pm in the hall.  We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

      Hope, Peace, Friendship, Forgiveness, Respect and Trust 

Kirkby on Bain Church of England Primary 

School 
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